

GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION

OF NORTHERN CALIFORNIA
"To Make More Abundant the Pleasures of Golfing"

DATE TUESDAY, January 6, 1976

PRESIDENT
Michael R. Clark, CGCS

Box 487 Kenwood, Calif. 95452

HOST

PLACE

Ed Watson, Golf Course Superintendent

Walnut Creek Golf Course, Walnut Creek

directions elsewhere in newsletter

VICE-PRESIDENT

John W. Engen, Sr., CGCS 3870 Coutolenc Road Magalia, Calif. 95954

8:00 A.M. Board Meeting

SECRETARY-TREASURER

William H. Nigh 30 Clubhouse Road Santa Cruz, Calif. 95060 10.00 A.M. Regular Meeting

DIRECTORS

Lawrence Feliciano 744 Turner Road Lodi, Calif. 95240

Kaz Maseba 537 Yettner Road French Camp, Calif. 95231

Norm L. Stewart 907 Bainbridge Ct. Sunnyvale, Calif. 94087

Robert H. Ford 6349 Lillian Way San Jose, Calif. 95120

David E. Griffiths 1021 Pico Avenue Pacific Grove, Calif. 93950

HONORARY DIRECTOR

Clifford A. Wagoner, CGCS 1233 Kansas Avenue Modesto, Calif. 95351 PROGRAM - Robert E. Hanna, Executive Director
Northern California Golf Association

"Comparison of British and United States Golf Courses" - slides & discussion

11:30 A.M. Lunch - Please return reservation card

GOLF immediately following lunch call 415 935-3332

MEETINGS

January 28, 1976 - San Mateo County Fairgrounds in conjunction with Northern California
Turfgrass Council Exposition

February 8-13 Golf Course Superintendents Association Of America International Turfgrass Conference and Show, Minneapolis, Minnesota

March 7-12, 1976 - Management of Golf Course Maintenance Asilomar Conference Grounds, Pacific Grove